## Risdene Academy

Newton Road Rushden Northamptonshire NN10 0HH

Principal: Miss Kerry Mills BA HONS PGCE



Phone: 01933 353761 Fax: 01933 359456

Email: bursar@risdene-academy.net

www.risdene-academy.net

School Business Manager: Mrs S. Bell

27 June 2017



Dear Parents/Carers,

The children in Year Three will be taking part in an NSPCC programme called 'PANTS'. This is a programme that informs the children of 5 rules of staying safe. This will be delivered in school by Mrs Robinson on **Wednesday 28**<sup>th</sup> **June**.

"Talking PANTS teaches children important messages, like their body belongs to them and they should tell an adult if they're upset or worried."

Please feel free to check out the website if you would like to know more about the programme - <a href="https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/">https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/</a>

If you have any questions, please ask your child's teacher or Mrs Robinson.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Kerry Mills Principal

Going beyond the expected with **PRIDE**Positivity Respect Integrity Determination Excellence



Registered Office The Old Dairy Grange Road, Islip Northamptonshire NN14 4JB Telephone 01832 770512